
Athletic Administrative Report 

Date: 9-12-19 

 
We are off and running hitting the 6-week mark into our fall sports seasons!   

 

Football: Parents night will be on Friday, October 18th against Dundee. Parents 

are asked to line up by 6:15 at the track gate. This game will be a pink-out. 

Homecoming 2019 will be held on Friday, October 11th. Kick off starts at 7 pm 

the parade will go through the town of Erie! 

  

Cross Country looks to take the boys and girls team back up to MIS for the state 

meet in November. Our boys CC team recently took 2nd place at the first LCAA 

Jamboree held in Brooklyn, missing first place by 2 points behind Blissfield. We 

are excited to see the big things our teams will do this year.  

 

Cheerleading: Our cheer squads are entertaining our crowds at the Varsity and 

Middle School football games. We are excited about the upcoming cheer clinic 

for our littles eagles! Watch for them to perform on Thursday, September 20.  

 

Girls Swimming and Diving: We have growing numbers for our girls’ swim team 

adding 3 first time swimmers this year. Our pool looks great with the new 

platform and counter installed. Thank you to everyone involved making it 

happen. The swimmers are dropping time and recording personal best.  

 

Volleyball: Coach Shelia Cuschieri is making her debut with a bang! Our Varsity 

team has made improvements and have done well in the recent tournaments 

they have attended. With 5 seniors on the team, the group is cohesive and 

works hard together. Our JV team is under the direction of Julia Skaggs this year 

and they are doing great. They have several freshmen on the team and they 

making big gains! We are excited to see how they grow and improve in the 

years to come.  


